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Wednesday 23rd November 2022 
 
 

EYFS Nativity 2022 
 

 
Dear parent(s)/carer(s), 
 
Every child’s first school nativity performance is a truly special opportunity for the 
children to perform, sing and dance for their family in the run up to Christmas.   
 
In EYFS the children have begun their preparations for this year’s school nativity play 
titled ‘Whoops-A-Daisy Angel’. The children have received their parts which are stuck 
into their yellow homework books. If your child has lines to learn, please could we ask 
that you practice the lines with your child to help them to memorise their part. Please 
check the same slip in your child’s homework book to find out what labelled clothing 
you need to provide for your child’s performance. 
 
We kindly ask that you provide the labelled clothes needed for the performance by 
Friday 25th November in a labelled bag. 
  
The Nativity performances will take place on Friday 2nd December 2022 at 9.30am 
(Hares class performance) and 2.00pm (Rabbits class performance) in the school 
hall. Your child will receive 2 tickets for the 9.30 performance if your child is in Miss 
Brookes’ class.  Your child will receive 2 tickets for the 2.00 performance if your child 
is in Mrs Gittins’ class. Face masks are not compulsory however, you may wear a 
mask if you choose to. Due to capacity, we are unable to permit sibling who do not 
have a ticket for the performance. If there are any spare tickets available we will notify 
you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday 2nd December 2022 for this festive occasion 
and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support 
with your child’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Gittins and Miss Brookes 

  


